
Sarah Ann
Mullenbach

Mixed Scramble
Fun - Unique
Annual Event

Thanks for your help, and we 
hope to see you there.

Committee Members
Sandi Auseth
Ken Barrett

Dave Cornelius
Anna Curtis

Phil Hutchison
Dennis Krumenauer

Cece Mullenbach
Dan Mullenbach

Karen Rooney
Mark Schneider

Mail your donation today to

SAMMS
c/o Dan Mullenbach
2506 Cedar Creek Lane
Onalaska, WI 54650
608-783-0720
mullenba@fflax.net

To request an entry form
go to

www.sarahmullenbach.com

SAMMS

Sarah Ann Mullenbach



The Sarah
Mullenbach Mixed
Scramble (SAMMS)

Non-competitive

Charitable tournament 501(C)3

Benefits local 
	 individuals and charities

Promotes junior golf

Encourages family activity

Great prizes

Raffles

Silent auction

Food included

The SAMMS was established to honor 

the memory of Sarah and her love of 

friendly competition. Sarah said, “The best 

thing about golf is the people you meet 

and the friends you make.”

Held annually on the 3rd Monday in 

July at the Golf Club at Cedar Creek, 

the SAMMS pairs 2 junior golfers with 

2 adults. The course is set up to allow 

contribution from all players.

Two ways you can help

the SAMMS continue

      Participating
      Making a donation
     

Previous donors

Major corporations

Regional golf courses

Local businesses

PGA pros

Individuals

		  Professional sports teams

Past contributions have been
Monetary

Gift certificates
Merchandise

Autographed sports memorabilia

We have helped the following
	 - Local families in need
	 - Local children with severe health issues
	 - Golf teams
	 - American Cancer Society
	 - Benefits for local cancer victims
	 - WPGA Junior
	 - Title sponsor for the TRGA Juniors


